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Dear Community,

As we approach the end of  another long busy term, it is time to stop and 

reflect with great pride and joy on the numerous achievements and 

milestones our school community has reached. This term has been filled with 

remarkable accomplishments, both in and out of  the classroom, and it’s 

important to take a moment to celebrate these successes.

Our students have shown exceptional dedication to their studies through out 

the term, constantly  working towards achieving their academic goals. 

Congratulations to everyone for their achievements and those who have 

shown significant improvement. Your hard work and perseverance are truly 

commendable.

We are proud of  our students’ contributions to the community through 

various fundraisers and charitable events. From raising money to collecting 

food and clothing for various charities, our students have shown compassion 

and a strong sense of  responsibility towards making a positive impact in the 

world around them.

None of  these achievements would be possible without the unwavering 

dedication of  our teachers and staff. Their commitment to providing a
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nurturing and stimulating learning environment has not                  

gone unnoticed. I thank them for their tireless efforts                      

and for going above and beyond to support our students.

As we bring this term to a close, I encourage everyone to                   

take some time to rest and recharge. A well-deserved break will 

provide the perfect opportunity to relax and spend quality time     

with family and friends. I hope you all return with renewed energy 

and enthusiasm for the new term and the many opportunities that 

lie ahead.

Finally, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to staff, 

students and each member of  our school community for all their 

hard work and dedication through out the term. Together, we have 

made this term a resounding success. Have a wonderful and restful 

break, and we look forward to seeing you all in the new term.

Have a great break everyone. 

As Mary MacKillop said on this day in 1873;

“We have all very much for which to thank and love God.”

Anthony D’Amico

Principal

http://www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au/
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REMINDERS

• The basketball court is used as a carpark in the morning and afternoon. 

The safety of our children is of utmost importance and therefore I ask that 

you take extra care when driving in the carpark areas. The speed limit is 

5km per hour and there is to be no double parking at all. 

Please only park in the designated parking spots and do not park on the

artificial turf or in pedestrian walk ways. 

Thank you for taking the safety of our children seriously. 

• From time to time our children forget to bring their lunch to school or a 

lunch order is ordered for the wrong day and we ask parents to bring in the 

missing lunch. In order to continue with our healthy eating expectations 

we ask that parents do not bring in take away food such as McDonalds, 

KFC etc. If you do need to purchase lunch for your child we ask that you 

purchase things such as sushi, sandwiches or wraps. 

• The School opens at 8.30am and children can enter the classroom at 

8.50am. Please do not drop children off prior to 8.30am. If you need to 

bring your child to school before 8.30am please book them into the before 

school hours program.

• St Mary MacKillop is a ‘Smoke Free Zone’ and smoking on the school 

grounds in not permitted. According to the law, ‘The Tobacco Act 1987 

bans smoking or vaping on school premises or within 4 metres of any 

pedestrian access point to school premises.’ 

Please do not smoke or vape on the school grounds.

• If your child needs to bring a mobile phone to school it must be 

handed into the teacher in the morning where it will be stored 

in a secured location and returned to them in the afternoon.                      

Please refer to the Mobile phone policy on the school website.

• As there is no supervision on the playground area in the morning, 

the playground is out of bounds and children are not to play on 

the playground before school.

• The front drive through area between the Church and the School 

operates as a drive through zone only before school.

• Due to a few near misses, those who wish to park and bring

their child into class must use the back car park area.

There is now no parental parking in bays outside the front of 

the Church.

Term 2 School Reports
SCHOOL REPORTS

Your child's school report will be available online through the Parent Portal on Friday, 

28th June. You will receive an email notification from nForma when the report is 

ready for download.

PARENT-TEACHER LEARNING CONVERSATIONS

Parent-Teacher Learning Conversations will occur in Term 3 on Tuesday, 30th July, 

and Thursday, 1st August 2024. Booking details will be sent to families at the 

beginning of Term 3.
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WELL DONE EVEYONE! 

WE RAISED OVER $1000 FOR THE 

‘BACKPACK BED FOR HOMELESS’ 

CHARITY.
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PrinciPal’s awards

2024 Term Dates

Term 1: 31 January-28 March 2024

(Good Friday 29 March-Easter Monday 01 April)

Term 2: 15 April-28 June 2024

Term 3: 15 July-20 September

Term 4: 7 October-17 December

(Year 6 finish Friday 13 December)
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Upcoming Events 2024  

Term 2: 15 April-28 June 2024

Friday 28 June

Last day of Term 2

Students finish @ 1.00pm

Term 3: 15 July-20 September

Monday 15 July

First day of Term 3-school starts @ 9am

Monday 29 July to Friday 2 August

Book Fair

Tuesday 30 July and Thursday 1 August 

Parent Teacher Conversations-details next term

Thursday 8 August

St Mary MacKillop Feast Day
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Upcoming Events 2024 Continued…..

Thursday 15 August

Feast of the Assumption

Monday 19 August

Book Parade-details next term

Tuesday 3 September

School Closure Day-details next term

Friday 20 September

Last day of Term 3

Students finish @ 1.00pm


